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ATTENTION LTC PROVIDERS 
SYSTEMATIC ADJUSTMENTS OF INCORRECT PAYMENTS  

FOR SERVICE MONTH FEBRUARY 2016 
 
Some long term care payments for February dates of services contained errors related to the 
Patient Liability (PLI) calculation due to this being a leap year. DHH and Molina are aware of this 
issue and have worked to resolve it.  You do not need to take any action.  Molina will recycle 
impacted claims and adjust them so that payments will be made correctly.  This will be done on 
the March 22, 2016 Remittance Advice. 
 


